
 

 

 

PresMed Australia, in association with Chatswood Private 

Hospital (CPH), Epping Surgery Centre (ESC) and Madison Day Surgery 

invites you once again to the PresMed Australia Optometrist 

Conference. 

https://www.presmed.com.au/
http://www.cphospital.com.au/
http://www.cphospital.com.au/
http://www.eesc.com.au/
https://www.madisonds.com.au/
https://www.presmed.com.au/


 

CPH, ESC and MDS are recognised centres of excellence in ophthalmic 

surgery providing world class leading surgical facilities and technology to 

treat the full spectrum of adult and paediatric ophthalmic surgical 

conditions. Hear from Ophthalmologist leaders in their fields and help 

strengthen your professional referral and network relationships in an 

enjoyable and relaxed atmosphere. Click here to read more. 

 

 

Chatswood Private Hospital celebrated Perioperative Nurses Week 2018, 

Sunday 7 October - Saturday 13 October. The Hospital is committed to 

upholding high standards of care, management and guidance to all of its 

CPH Celebrates Perioperative 
Nurses Week 2018 

http://www.cphospital.com.au/
http://www.eesc.com.au/
https://www.madisonds.com.au/
https://www.cphospital.com.au/news/presmed-optometrist-conference-2019/


professional nursing staff members and to remain as one of the premiere 

destinations for Ophthalmic, ENT, Dental, Oral and Plastic Surgery nursing 

services. 

Chatswood Private Hospital would like to thank all of its perioperative nursing 

staff for their very real contributions and care of their patients’ safe perioperative 

journeys. Click here to read more. 

 

Chatswood Private Hospital (CPH) is committed to continually research and 

obtain the latest in cutting edge technology that the Ophthalmic industry has to 

offer. Following a successful trial, CPH has purchased the ZEISS CALLISTO 

technology. 

The CALLISTO technology facilitates intra-operative alignment of TORIC lenses. 

The assistance functions are injected directly into the eyepiece of the ZEISS 

surgical microscope, providing improved ergonomics and accuracy. In addition, 

the CALLISTO is equipped with automated eye tracking, ensuring that the 

position of the superimposed assistance functions is properly positioned on the 

eye. 

 

 

CPH, Cutting Edge of 
Technology  

https://www.cphospital.com.au/news/chatswood-private-hospital-celebrates-perioperative-nurses-week-2018/


 

Chatswood Private Hospital will be closed from Friday 21st December and re-open on 

Monday 7th January 2019. From all of the staff and management at Chatswood Private 

Hospital, we wish you a Merry Christmas, Happy Holidays and a safe New Year. We 

look forward to continuing to service our community in 2019. For more details on the 

closure and contact numbers, please click here. 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CPH Christmas Closure 

https://www.cphospital.com.au/news/christmas-operating-hours/


 

 

 

In September, Roger Cronin, CEO, travelled to the Vienna to partake in the 36th 

Annual Congress of the European Society of Cataract and Refractive Surgeons 

(ESCRS). The 36th Congress of the ESCRS was held in Reed Messe, Vienna, 

Austria, attended by thousands of Ophthalmologists and industry leaders from all 

over the world. Lasting from the 22nd to 26th of September, the conference 

showcased the latest developments in cataract and refractive surgery. The 

program consisted of hundreds of presentations, instructions courses, surgical 

and wet laboratory demonstrations. The conference was an invaluable opportunity 

for our management team to be abreast of the latest information, trends and 

technology, bringing wealth of knowledge on ophthalmic care back to Australia. 

Click here to read more. 

 

CPH Attends Annual 
ESCRS Conference  



 

Dr Michael Jones 

Dr Jones completed his ophthalmology training 

at the University of Sydney and his fellowship 

training at the Hospital for Sick Children 

(Sickkids Hospital) and the University of 

Toronto. He was awarded the prestigious 

Morin Award for the most outstanding 

ophthalmology fellow at Sickkids Hospital. Dr 

Jones is also a lead author of the chapter on 

childhood blindness in the third edition of Wright’s Paediatric Ophthalmology 

and Strabismus. Dr Jones is a Staff Specialist appointment at the Sydney 

Eye Hospital and the Head of Ophthalmology Department at The Children’s 

Hospital Westmead. Click Here to read more. 

Professor Raymond Sacks 

Professor Sacks is Professor and Chair of 

Discipline of Otolaryngology – Head & 

Neck Surgery at Macquarie University in 

the Faculty of Medicine and Health 

Sciences.  He is also a Clinical Professor at 

Sydney University and is the Academic 

Head of the Department of ENT Surgery at 

Concord Hospital in Sydney. He was the 

Chief Examiner in Otolaryngology/Head 

and Neck Surgery for the Royal Australasian College of Surgeons from 

2012-2014 and was the President of the Australian and New Zealand 

Rhinologic Society from 2008-2013. He is the co-author of the first Textbook 

Featured Doctors 

https://www.cphospital.com.au/doctor/dr-michael-jones/


on Endoscopic Orbital Surgery due to be released by Thieme Publishers in 

September 2017 and is an associate editor sitting on the Editorial Boards of 

multiple journals including the American Journal of Rhinology and Allergy 

and the Journal of Laryngology and Otology. Click here to read more.  

 

https://www.cphospital.com.au/doctor/professor-raymond-sacks/

